
 

 

 

Rockwell Newsletter 

March 2022 

 
Dear Rockwell Families, 

 

 

We are seeing warmer and sunnier days recently so that must mean that spring is almost here!    

 

We have begun Kindergarten registration for the 2022-2023 school year.  Registration packets 

have been sent home with our four year old preschoolers.  Please fill out the paperwork and return 

it to school with your child with updated proof of residency.  If you have any questions, please 

call the main office and ask for Lisa Wadsworth.  If you know of a child that is eligible for 

Kindergarten in the fall, please let them know that registration packets can be picked up at the 

school.   

 

We are also registering children for Preschool for the 2022-2023 school year. We run two 

different preschool programs.  A 4410 program which is for three and four year olds and a UPK 

program which is only for four year old children.  Space is limited in both programs.  We have 

everyone register first so that we see our numbers.  After placements are completed, parents will 

be notified in April which classroom and session their child will attend.   

 

Rockwell School will begin the second phase of our building renovations over the summer 

beginning on June 24th.  The tile in the hallways will be replaced and new bulletin boards will be 

added to display student work.  This means for the second summer in a row that the building will 

be closed to visitors.  This project has been in the planning for three years and we are excited to 

come back to school in September to all updated hallways.  Please check the district website for 

additional information in the future. 

 

Rockwell report cards will be sent home on March 17th.  Please look them over and if you have 

any questions please contact your child’s teacher.  Please sign the envelope and return it to school 

the following day. 

 

March is a tricky month for weather.  Please continue to send your children to school with warm 

clothes and boots.  The playground can get muddy and boots over sneakers is the better way to 

go.   

 

Have a wonderful March!  Spring is coming! 

 

 

Margie Hart 

Principal 

 

 

 

  

 



 

 

 

Calendar of Events 

 

 

March: 

 4 Morning Program - Blackmer’s class on stage 

 8 BOE Mtg.-Wheeler - 6:00 PM 

 9 PTO Mtg.-Wheeler - 6:30 PM 

 11 Morning Program 

 13 Daylight Savings Time-Turn your clocks forward! 

 17 Report Cards go home 

18 Morning Program-Wheeler Band Preforming, Nakoski’s Class 

on stage 

21 Half Day of School-Dismissal at 11:10 AM 

22 BOE Mtg.-HS - 6:00 PM 

24 Last day of After School Enrichment for Session Three 

25 Morning Program - Guest Musical Performance 

 


